
Good Afternoon AES Families, 

Below are a few important items and upcoming events:  

AES Expected Behaviour Winners- Congratulations to Isla and Max in 

kindergarten, Kenzie in grade 1, Vincent in grade 2, and Liam in grade 4. These 

Eagles were our AES Expected Behaviour Winners for this week! Congratulations 

to Wyatt in grade 3 and Charlotte in grade 1. They earned enough ballots to 

receive an AES water bottle!  

Hot Chocolate- A big thank you to our Home and School who hosted a Hot 

Chocolate Bar for our Eagles today! Thank you to Vicki, Misty, Tracy, Blake and 

Marley for serving! 

Newsletter and Calendar- Our March Calendar and Newsletter are attached to 

this message. 

Upcoming Dates: 

• March 11- Students return after March Break 

• March 13- Home and School Meeting 6:30 pm 

• March 17- St. Patrick’s Day 

• March 18- Knowledge Keeper Greg Mansfield to visit gr. 3-5  

• March 19- First Day of Spring 

• March 25- Staff PL Day (no school for students) 

Have a wonderful weekend and a happy March Break! 

Sarah Richards 

Principal 


